
 
Gardner Elementary Board Report, June 2025 

 
Congratulations to Graycen Howard for being named 
our 2025-2026 Sunshine Award winner in honor of 
Jenny Eckenfels.  Graycen was nominated by Mrs. 
Lloyd,completed a written application,and was 
interviewed by Mrs. Lee, Mr. Tyson, and me.  
Additional fifth grade students were recognized for 
being nominated for the award in addition to character 
awards.  Our end of the year awards assembly is 
always a special event with the Eckenfels family 
present.  

●​ Our Gardner Getaway days this year included 
disc golf, 9 Square, snow cones, bingo, a bounce 
house and more.  This year we 
tried a new event, Silent Disco, 
and we got rave reviews from 

students and teachers.   
●​ 5th grade choir students performed at the Cardinal game 

on June 3.  They were so excited to sing and be on the 
field.  Thanks to parents who attended the game and 
supported this event.  Mr. Brake and students felt famous 

at Busch 
Stadium.  

●​ Jessica 
Washausen 
and elementary 
principals met 
the first week 
of summer to 
review 
assessment plans for next year in 
addition to intervention schedules.  We 
have so many topics to consider and 
plan this summer.  We will review IAR 
scores as well to consider instructional 
plans for next year.  
 

 


